
8th January 2024 

 

Dear all 
  
I regret to inform you that sadly Paul Oldham passed away yesterday.  Paul was a 

Councillor for Barming Ward from 1984 to 2008, and Mayor of Maidstone for 1993/4. 
  
Paul’s family will be carrying out his wishes for a private cremation without a service.  
  
A minute’s silence will be held at the next Council Meeting in respect of 

Paul’s contribution to the Borough of Maidstone, especially for the work he carried out 

during his time as Councillor for Barming Ward.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Julie 
  
Julie Webb 
PA to the Mayor of Maidstone 
 


